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ALGAE BLOOMS

After reports of algae blooms, we had Aquatic Control take samples to conduct
testing of the algae. Tests confirm the algae is not toxic, but out of an abundance
of precaution, it is recommended pets not drink water from areas where algae is
present. While the algae is dissipating, we will continue to monitor the water
quality.

INVASIVE MANAGEMENT

Habitat solutions will be starting invasive management in our forest on track
two (which is from 750 W to Bellsville Pike) this month. They will be cutting
large autumn olive and then stump treatment. If you have any questions,
please contact Todd at the lake office.

2024 GLOA DUES INVOICES

Invoices for the 2024 GLOA dues were sent out the first week in January. If you
did not receive your lot dues invoice, please contact the GLOA office.

If you would like to pay the fees for the entire year of 2024 the total due is
$3,085.00 (Dues $865, Sewer, $720, MR&R $1,500).

JANUARY GLOA BOARD MEETING

The January Board meeting will be on Thursday, January 18 at 7:00 p.m. Those
wishing to attend in person are invited to come to the GLOA Office. Those
wishing to attend by Zoom should send an email to Beth Ann Dismore no later
than Wednesday, January 17, requesting the meeting link

DEER

The deer hunt for 2023 was completed in December. There have been reports of
several deer in yards and on or near the roads. Watch the roads, especially at night,
for deer. If you do hit a deer, please call the sheriff’s department.
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